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To:

(Personnel Manager)
(Softwood Software Designs)
(34-Los Angeles)
February 8, 2012)
Dear (Mr. Smith),
I would like to earnestly thank you for selecting me for the job of (Senior Software Engineer) in your firm.

I thank you once again for giving me the opportunity to prove my mettle and would like to reassure you of my sincerity and dedication. I am sure I would not disappoint you and I eagerly look forward to joining the company at the earliest.

Thanking You,

Yours truly,
(Daisy Smith)
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